NOTES TAKEN AT INFORMAL MEETING OF NEWLY ELECTED STAFF SENATE FOR 2017-2019
Friday, August 25, 2017, 1:00 p.m.

Waters Hall Conference Room

Present: Jennifer Bunnell, Bethany Campbell, Steve Clark, Kenneith Collins, Mark Gale, Tina Hooks, Chris
Moss, Felicia Mucci, Molly Pepper, Penny Pitts, and Terry Stepp

Short introductions were made, and an overview of the Staff Senate organization was presented.

An election was held for Presiding Officer. Mark Gale nominated Chris Moss. Felicia Mucci seconded.
No other nominees were presented. All were in favor of Chris Moss as the new Presiding Officer.

Molly Pepper agreed to continue as Recorder for the meetings.

It was proposed that the Staff Senate meet on the 2" Friday of each month at 2:00 p.m. The next
meeting was set for Friday, September 8.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:20 p.m., followed by a group photo.



